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PRINCIPAL’S MESSAGE 
Our school is looking forward to holding their annual Grandparent’s Day next Monday.  Invites have 
gone out for our grandparents to join us for time in class and then a shared lunch.  Our P&C have 
offered to cook some yummy egg and bacon rolls and sausage sandwiches.  All lunch orders can be 
ordered via the Spriggy App. P&C have also arranged for a photographer to take photos of 
grandchildren with their grandparents.  These would make a great gift for grandparents or a memento 
of their time visiting Scone Public School.  

This Friday, our SRC are holding 'Pink Shirt Day'.  This is an awareness raising initiative for anti-
bullying strategies.  Students are encouraged to wear pink or pink accessories to show their support for 
this day. 

Last week, we welcomed our new cohort of Kinder students as they attended Kindergarten 
Orientation.  It was lovely to meet our new students and begin this learning journey with them and their 
families.  A big thank you to our current Kinder parents who spoke to our incoming parents and shared 
their journey as an SPS parent. 

Concert tickets have now gone on sale! Get in quick to purchase for the matinee or evening 
performance.  A table is set up near the hall for parents to come and purchase tickets before school 
each morning. 

Next week we will celebrate Wellbeing Week.  Parents will have an opportunity to participate in the 
organised activities throughout the week. Information is attached in this newsletter. 

Deborah Fisher 

Principal 
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  DATES FOR THE CALENDAR 

Primary - 9.30am 

Infants – 12.45pm 
Hosted by KW 

Tue 15 Aug ICAS English 
Fri 18 Aug Anti-Bully Pink Shirt Day 
  
Mon 21 Aug Grandparent’s Day 
 ICAS Science 
  
  

 

 
 

CANTEEN NEWS 
Term 3 Week 5 Term 3 Week 6 
Mon 14 Aug Mon 14 Aug Mon 21 Aug Racheal Johnson 
Tues 15 Aug Tues 15 Aug Tues 22 Aug Racheal Johnson 
Wed 16 Aug Wed 16 Aug Wed 23 Aug Racheal Johnson 
Thur 17 Aug Thur 17 Aug Thur 24 Aug  
Fri 18 Aug Fri 18 Aug Fri 25 Aug Steph D & Tegan G 

 

 
 
 
 

 

You are invited to 

SCONE PUBLIC SCHOOL 
GRANDPARENT’S DAY 

 

Monday 21 August 2023 
Love is the greatest gift that 

one generation can leave 
another – Richard Garnett 

A big welcome to Scone Public School’s 
celebration of the important role that you, as 
grandparents play in all our children’s lives. 

 

 

 

PROGRAM 
10.30am – 11.00am Arrive and 
visit in classrooms 

11.00am – 12.00pm Shared 
Picnic Lunch (BYO or preorder from 
the school canteen –via spriggy app) 

‘ 

https://www.google.com.au/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=2ahUKEwj05Pq9nYHZAhUJGpQKHVSnAN4QjRx6BAgAEAY&url=https://www.askideas.com/happy-grandparents-day-blue-hearts-picture/&psig=AOvVaw2cmfKRvJXOYFgLcSYkwSbd&ust=1517454630598574
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Get ready Kindergarten! We are off to Oakvale Wildlife Park.  

Thursday 7 September 2023 

Permission Notes have been sent home. Please read details and respond by the due dates. If you 
require another note please see Miss Pittman or Mrs Williams or the ladies in the office.  

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

An email has been sent to all families to 
confirm contact details for our transition to 
the School Bytes finance system. 

Please remember to reply to this email with 
your child’s name so we can confirm you 
will receive relevant correspondence 
moving forward. 

Thank you. 
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Todd Woodbridge Cup  
On Wednesday August 9, 25 Stage 2 students participated in the Todd Woodbridge Cup at 
the Scone Hardcourt Tennis Courts.  

The Todd Woodbridge Cup is a primary school competition for Stage 2 (Years 3 and 4) 
students that uses modified equipment, numeric scoring and mixed gender teams. 

The Todd Woodbridge Cup is not just about selecting the best students, but encouraging 
participation, providing a positive experience playing tennis, growing friendships, and giving 
students the opportunity to represent their school in a team environment. For most of our 
students, this was their first experience representing their school and their first-time playing 
tennis. 

 While this was a competition, everyone had an opportunity to compete and learn new skills 
along the way.  It was a very busy day with 11 teams representing Scone Public School, 
Scone Grammar School and St Mary's Scone.  It was a successful day for Scone Public 
with 2 out of our 3 teams making it through to the finals.  A huge congratulations to our team 
number 1, who finished the day in second place.  They will now represent our school in the 
next round in Singleton on 18 September.   

 I was extremely proud of everyone who participated on the day.  They all demonstrated 
good sportsmanship, resilience and most dialled up their bravery to participate in something 
they have not done before.   

 Mrs Julie Osmond 
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If ordering by cash, write ‘Grandparents 
Day’ at the top of your order bag. 
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PINK CLOTHING OR ACCESSORIES DAY FRIDAY 18 August 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Join us on Friday 18 August 2023 for the National Day of Action against Bullying and Violence.  

The theme for 2023 is Growing Connections, the aim is to create positive action by growing connections with 
students, school staff and our communities for Australia’s key bullying prevention initiative. 

The National Day of Action against Bullying and Violence is an important day in our school calendar to join schools 
across Australia to say ‘Bullying. No Way!’ 

Students must wear sun safe clothing (no singlets), shoes that are appropriate for sport and a hat.  

 

Debating 
Debating continued this week against Aberdeen with our Year 6 
team coming out with a win, unfortunately Year 5 were 
defeated.  

The next debate with be between our own Year 5 and Year 6 
Teams tomorrow, good luck to both teams. 
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KW is hosting assembly on Friday 18 August. Your child 
will have a speaking part and may be presenting work 
samples from the classroom. Please join us 12:45 in the 
school hall.  

Mrs Williams & KW  
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